
Dear [Friend's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well! I wanted to share some exciting news about my professional 

journey with you. 

Recently, I accepted a new position at [Company Name] as a [Job Title]. This role aligns 

perfectly with my career goals, and I'm thrilled about the opportunities ahead. 

In addition to this new job, I've been focusing on my personal development by enrolling in 

[Courses/Workshops] that will enhance my skills in [Relevant Skill Area]. I truly believe that 

continuous learning is vital for growth. 

I would love to catch up soon and hear about what you've been up to as well. Your support and 

friendship mean a lot to me! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 


